
GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING 

MINUTES FOR JUNE 1, 2018 

IN THE GOLF SHOP @9:00 AM 

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER: BY CHAIR MIKE DE ANGELIS @ 9:00 AM. 

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE: MIKE DE ANGELIS, MAXINE BROWN, KELLY FENDLEY, LINDA 

FENDLEY, DOUG KUHN, BILL LEWIS AND BOARD LIAISON BRYAN SKELLY. RON GAUVIN, TIM 

MARVEL AND PEGGY HOYT-VOELKER ABSENT. 

THE MINUTES FOR MAY 4TH: WERE APPROVED BY MEMBERS EMAIL. 

GENERAL MANAGER: KARIN SHULMAN REPORTED THAT WE ARE STILL IN A DROUGHT. THE 

TENNIS COURTS WILL BE FINISHED THIS MONTH. THE DREDGING OF FERN LAKE IS STILL ON 

SCHEDULE FOR OCT. 2018.  

GOLF OPERATIONS: NANCY MOORE GAVE THE REPORT ON GOLF GAMES PLAYED IN THE 

MONTH OF MAY TOTALED 563, AND BUCKETS OF BALLS SOLD WERE 306. 

GOLF MAINTENANCE: RON NESBIT REPORTED ON ONGOING PROJECTS AND MAINTENANCE. 

THE RESEEDING OF ALL BARE ARES ON THE GOLF COURSE WILL BE DONE THIS WEEK. THE 

PARK WILL BE OVER SEEDED IN THE PARK AREA ONLY. THE FENCING WILL BE STARTED IN 

JULY AND AUGUST. 

OLD BUSINESS: MAXINE BROWN DISCUSSED PICKLE BALL COURTS AND DISCUSSED A DATE 

FOR A GRAND OPENING. THE RV STORAGE ACESS RAMP REPAIR IS STILL IN DISCUSSION. THE 

CAMPGROUND UPGRADE IS ALSO STILL IN THE INVESTIGATING STAGE. 

NEW BUSINESS: DISCUSSION, THE BACK ENTRANCE TO THE TENNIS COURTS NEEDS A NO 

SKATEBOARDING AND SCOOTER ALLOWED SIGNAGE. THE COMMITTEE DISCUSSED WAYS OF 

SECURITY FOR THE BBQ IN THE PARK. GREENS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE APPLICATIONS 

FOR 2018-2019 ARE AVAILABLE IN THE PMC OFFICE.  

A MOTION TO ADJOURN THE MEETING BY KELLY FENDLEY AND SECONDED BY MAXINE 

BROWN MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY. MEETING ADJOURNED AT 10:00 AM. 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON JULY 6TH, 2018 AT 9:00AM IN THE GOLF SHOP 

MINUTES BY LINDA FENDLEY 




